
Staff
Pastor - Jason Thomas 
Discipleship Pastor - Andy Atkinson
Youth Director - Kevin Stone
Adminstrative Assistant - Miki Ingram
Education Assistant - Sandra Mullins

jasont@fbcfo.org
andya@fbcfo.org
kevins@fbcfo.org
miki@fbcfo.org
sandram@fbcfo.org

This Week @ FBC Prayer Concerns

Our Volunteers
Deacons of the Week

Security

Extended Session

Wednesday Meal

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

Greeters

Babies

1&2 yr olds

3 yr olds

2645 Lafayette Road - P.O. Box 2125
Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742

Office:  706.866.0232
www.fbcfo.org
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Where Truth and Love come together

First 

Upcoming Events

Church
Baptist

www.fbcfo.org

find us on social media

Sunday, June 7 
9:30 am   Sunday Bible Study

10:55 am  Morning Worship/Children’s Worship

12:15 pm  Camp Fundraiser Lunch

6:00 pm Evening Worship


Tuesday, June 9 
10:30 am    Keenager’s Meeting


Wednesday, June 10 
5 pm   Wednesday Evening Meal

        Sloppy Joes      Dessert  
     Oven Roasted Potato Salad       
5:30 pm   Youth Pizza

     Youth Pack the Bus for Fuge Camp

6 pm  Women Bible Study

          Children’s Summer Program

6:15 pm  Orchestra Rehearsal

6:30 pm  Mid-Week Service

7:15 pm  Worship Choir Rehearsal

	            Weight Loss Class


Thursday, June 11 
6:00 am   Youth Leave for Camp 

Saturday, June 12 
10 am  Ignite Set-up


         6 pm   Ignite Saturday Night Worship


Find more info online at www.fbcfo.org


Hospital 
Lila Mears

Gene Miller

Anita Helton

Home 
Mary Jane 

  Latoza 
Ann Born

Carol Whelchel 
Jim & Shirley

  Forester 
Mackie Yatooma 
Arleen Wyatt

Tressie Fletcher

Sarah Delzell


Sonya Howard

Betty Goodner

Helen Fisher

Odell Culver

Taime Imler 

Winona Lewis

Joann Ezell 

 Stewart

Mack Hannah

Linda Sikes

June Stewart

Robin Ellis

Beth Daugherty

Nell Smith 

Wayne Thomas


Clarence &  

  Bobbie Allison

Sam & Mary-Lou 

   Brown 

Dale & Dolores 

    Kinnison 

Wiley & Helen 

    Epperson 

Dottie Holland

  Alabama


Nursing Home 
Eva Stone

Norma Carpenter


Eva Williams

Eunice Mosman

Henry Parker

Ollie Grisham

Bobby Harwood

Ruth Graham 

Eloise Morris  

Hazel Smith 
Myrtle Thomas 
Lila Archer

Georgia Dobson

Mary Alkire

C. H. Tindall

Mary Jane Latoza (7)

Brittani Williams (7)

Brenda Hodges (8)

Nell Smith (8)

Jo Hill (9)


Linda Sears (9)

Judd Burkhart (11)

Patrick McCullough (11)

Colton Mullins (11)

Anna Alexander (13)


Eileen Minghini (13)

Allie Nelms (13)


Louise Stinnett 
Carrie Payne 
Jenny Pitts 
Drew Todaro 
Ron Mullins 
Sandra Mullins 

June 7-13 
Jeff Ingram 
Darlene Lane 
Laurie Brown 
Charles Helton 

June 7-13 
Alvin Davis 
Ron Bethune

Joyce Rogers 
Candy Vann 
David White 
Drew Todaro 
Lora Ogden 
Brittany Stone 

Next Sunday, June14

June 7 
Louise Stinnett 
Barbara Poole 
Louise Stinnett 

June 10 
Nancy Smith 
Charles Helton 
Brenda Jones 
Betty Parrish

June 17 
James Swafford 
Elaine Steele 
Mary Jo Case 
Cathy Cox 

June 14 
Carol McDowell 
Dolores Tant 
Elaine Steele 

June14-20 
Ron Mullins 
Marlin Paulson 
James Swafford 
Mary Jo Case 
Joe Montgomery 

June14-20 
James Swafford 
Mickey Caradine 

June 3-June 10

Christian Sympathy 
Our church family extends its heartfelt 

sympathy and prayers to:

 * The family of Brad & Elaine Lewis & 
family on the death of Brad’s Mother.


*Opal Hyde & family on the death of her 
Sister, Joy Sims.


*Sue, Paul and Jason Overlin & family 
on the death of Sue’s Daughter, 

Christelle Dover in Atlanta


Next Sunday, June 7

Vacation Bible Safari  June 22-25 
VBS is coming soon to a church near you!  This year, we will experience 
an exciting jungle safari with LifeWay’s “Journey Off The Map!”  
Registration is available on our website.  This is one of our biggest 
missions events of the year.  Please save the dates of Monday, 6/22 - 
Thursday 6/25, from 6 to 8 pm each night.  Encourage your kids & 
grandkids to experience the journey, and see Mrs. Sarah about being a 
special volunteer.  


Men’s Ministry Special Event 
“Men’s Steak-Out” For men of all ages will be this Thursday night, 
6/4/15, at 6:30 pm.  We will meet in the Fellowship Circle and enjoy a 
grilled steak with all the trimmings.  The cost is free due to a friendly 
donor.  This will be one of several Men’s events coming our way this 
summer and fall.  We hope to see you there!

Christ Chapel 
Canned Meat

Reception for Dave & Carol Bolling 
Join us this Sunday night as we say “Thank you” to Dave and Carol 
Bolling.  They have been an amazing blessing to us over the years and 
most recently with Dave serving as our Interim Worship Minister.  
Though this is not a good bye, we want to take an opportunity to 
celebrate their ministry and express our appreciation.  Dave will be 
singing in our 6 pm service, and then we’ll enjoy a reception downstairs.  
Please bring your favorite finger food or dessert.   

Youth Camp Next Week

Pray for our Youth who are leaving for Glorieta, New Mexico on 
Thursday, June 11.  They will be traveling in the church buses 
across country for a week of Missions, Bible Study, Worship and 
Fun.  Please pray for life change and safe travels. 

Summer Camp Fundraiser 
A fund Raising Lunch will be this Sunday, June 3 after Morning Worship 
in the Fellowship Circle with Barbecue, Baked Beans, Potato Salad, 
Slaw, Dessert.  Parents don’t forget we need lots of desserts!  Set-up 
will be Sunday Morning at 9 am, with clean up through 1:30 pm.

http://www.fbcfo.org
http://www.fbcfo.org


The Sunday Report

Music & WorshipDiscipleship

Bible Study Attendance  
11 am Worship Attendance 

Ignite Attendance
Annual Budget  

YTD Budget Needs   
YTD Budget Giving    

 
Total Receipts for the Week: 
Weekly Budget Giving
Weekly Legacy Giving
Weekly Missions Giving 

This Sunday’s Message:

Next Sunday’s Message:

Youth Spotlight

Andy AtkinsonJason Thomas

Kevin Stone

Word From Our Pastor
	 What does it mean to always 
set the Lord before you? Two words:  
Here and now.  It means that you 
choose to relate everything you 
encounter to your trust in God. What 
you choose to focus on becomes the 
dominant influence in your life. You 
may be a believer, but if your focus is 
always on your problems, your 
problems will determine the direction 
of your life.  If your focus is on man, 
then people will determine what you 
think and do. In Scripture, the right 
hand was the most distinguished 
position, reserved for one’s chief 
adviser and supporter. When you 
choose to focus on Christ, you invite 
Him to take the most important 
pos i t ion in your l i fe as 
Counselor and Defender, 
tuning out the rest and 
hearing directly from 
him.

	 E v e r y 
time we face a 
n e w 
experience, 

we should turn to Christ for His 
interpretation and strength. When 
people mistreat us, we should seek 
d i rect ion f rom our Counselor 
regarding our response. When we 
face a crisis, we should receive 
strength from the One at our right 
hand. When we experience need, we 
should consult our Counselor before 
we react. When we face a fearful 
situation, we should take courage 
from the Advocate at our right hand. 
Everything you do is in the context of 
your relationship to Christ.  Here and 
now.

	 What an incredible act of 
God’s grace that the Creator would 
stand beside us to guide us, counsel 

us and defend us. How do we 
ever become dismayed 

over our situation with 
Christ at our right 

hand? Trust Him 
to hear f rom 

Him here and 
now.  


We are very excited to welcome 
Rev. Brad Lewis and his wife 
Elaine to our church family.  
They will be arriving this week 
so that Brad can begin his 
ministry as our new Associate 
Pastor of Worship & Music.  
Please join us this weekend in 
welcoming Brad and Elaine and 
helping them to feel at home 
with us.  Brad will be working 

with Pastor 
Dave to lead 
us in worship 
this weekend.  


Dear Brothers and Sisters

    What a great day of worship Sunday! 
The Mass choir singing “Victory in 
Jesus” just blew me away. And to finish 
off the day with the Acapella sounds 
from the “Emmanuel Quartet” was a 
special blessing. Thank you for your 
support. We had a good crowd and a 
wonder fu l l y p resented worsh ip 
experience.

    The coming weeks will be a time of 
transition as we welcome Brad and 
Elaine Lewis into our family. Some of 
you may not know that Brad lost his 
mother last Friday, so please be holding 
him and his family in a special way in 
your prayers this week.

     Thank you for your gracious support 
during this interim time. It has been a 
real blessing to serve our church family.

  We still have some special events 
coming up on Sunday evenings so be 
w a t c h i n g f o r d e t a i l s a n d 
announcements. Many who were in 
attendance Sunday night expressed 

their excitement that we will have the 
Florida Boys Quartet the first Sunday 
evening in July. Mark your calendar and 
share the information with your friends 
who may want to be here to hear this 
legendary group.

Blessings	 

Keep on singing

Your servant Bro Dave 
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“Are You Alive?” 
Alive - To Pray


Matthew 6:5-18 

Important-  
Please remember to check your 
child in at the welcome desk 
downstairs on Sunday mornings if 
t h e y a r e i n o u r p r e s c h o o l 
department.


Children Worship-  This Sunday

VBS Is Coming! Join us June 22 – 
28  as we Journey Off the Map this 
y e a r t o d i s c o v e r a d e e p e r 
understanding of God’s Word!   If 
you would like to volunteer to help 
out in the biggest outreach our 
church offers to the children in 
our community, please let the 
church office know or email Sarah 
at Sarahk@fbcfo.org.  It will take us 

all to make a difference in the lives 
of the children we will reach that 
week!


Wednesday Nights:   We are racing 
across the world learning more 
about missionaries and their work in 
different countries through our 
“Really Amazing Race” program.  
We would love to have your children 
join us.   The fun begins at 6:00 on 
Wednesday nights upstairs! 


Camp Information:   Please make 
sure you turn your paper work  in as 
soon as possible so we can make 
sure all affairs are in order for our big 
trip!

Fuge Camp - Glorieta, New 
Mexico is June 11-20. 

Camp Deposits- If you have not 
paid your deposits for camp get 
the paid  ASAP see Kevin.

Last Camp Fund Raising Lunch- 
June 7.- Set-up is at 9:00 am and 

plan to stay until 1:30 pm for clean-
up.  Remember desserts! 
Pack the Bus- June 10 - Bring your 
luggage between 5:30-7:00 pm to 
load the buses.

Thursday, June 11- Be at the 
church at 6:00 am to leave for 
Glorieta. NM. 
 

This week in Life Group, I 
came across this word from the Lord 
in James 5:16… “The effective, 
fervent prayer of a righteous man 
avails much” (NKJV).  The New Living 
Translation puts it this way, “The 
earnest prayer of a righteous person 

has great power and produces 
wonderful results.”  Like me, 

you have probably read 
t h e s e w o r d s f r o m 

James 5:16 before.  
Yet, I am excited and 
challenged to read 
them again with 
this opportunity in 
mind… What if 
everyone of us 
prayed that way 
w i t h d e e p -
rooted faith and 
e x p e c t a t i o n ?  
I m a g i n e t h e 
d i f f e rence in 
your personal 

life, in your family and church family, 
in your community, and across the 
world!  

God has given us this exciting 
word and opportunity because He 
wants us to pray that way.  This is 
prayer that is sincere, committed, 
focused, specific, from a confessed 
and forgiven heart, and with faith that 
God wants to listen and respond.  

I fully believe that many of us, 
hopefully all of us, are able and 
willing to pray this way.  Would you 
join with me and with each other to 
begin a prayer life that will bring us 
closer to God and help us rediscover 
the power of prayer?  We’ll talk more 
about prayer this weekend and next 
Wednesday night.  Have a refreshing 
start to your summer and see you this 
weekend!  

Praying fervently for you! 
 

Jason

Sermon on the Mount

Series Continues

Deacon Nomination
T h e D e a c o n N o m i n a t i o n 
Election Committee urges the 
church members to participate 
in the deacon selection process 
by submitting the names of 
those whom they would like to 
serve as deacons. Nomination 
cards are located at each 
entrance of the Worship Center 
and at the Welcome Center. 
Please take the card and list 

your nominations, sign the card 
and turn them in to the church 
office via the Sunday offering 
plate, or directly to Chairman of 
Deacons, Jeff Fletcher. All 
Church Members 21 yrs. & older 
are eligible for nomination.  
Contact the persons you 
nominate  to make sure they are 
willing to serve!

Children�’s Headlines

Welcome the Lewis Family 

SB Disaster Relief 
Many of you are aware of the 
massive devastation and loss of 
life that has taken place recently 
across Texas and the southeast.  
Through the SB Disaster Relief 
fund, we have an opportunity to 
share in the relief efforts through 
the ministry of giving.  Please 

pray for all of the storm and 
flood victims and consider 
sharing a financial gift to help in 
the relief.  You can give through 
the church or directly to SBTC 
PO Box 1988 Grapevine, Texas 
76099-1988.  Thank you for your 
prayers and support.


